

Where Playtime Meets Progress

7 April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We're really excited to let you know that Progressive Sports will be launching a brand-new Before & After School Club here at Wodensfield Primary School, opening from Monday 28th April 2025.

Our wraparound care is designed to be a home-from-home for your little ones, packed with engaging activities, healthy snacks, and friendly faces they'll get to know and love. Whether they're starting their day with a healthy breakfast or winding down after school in one of our four themed zones; Active, Creative, Discovery, or Wellness. We aim to make every session feel like an adventure.

Who are we?

Progressive Sports has been supporting schools and families for nearly 20 years. We work with hundreds of schools across the country, delivering high-quality childcare that's safe, active, and enriching. Every session is run by experienced staff who are passionate about helping children feel happy, confident, and cared for.

Bookings are now live!

You can now reserve your child's place online by visiting: https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-staffordshire/activity/95-Wodensfield_Summer_Term_Before_After_School_Club

Good to know:

We accept all major childcare vouchers and tax-free childcare schemes. If you're entitled to support with wraparound costs, you can use your funding with us, just let us know during registration and we'll guide you through it.

You'll find more information in the attached flyer, including session times, prices, a peek at our menu, and some of the exciting activities we've got lined up. If you have any questions or would like to speak with a member of our team, we're always happy to help.

We can't wait to welcome you and your children soon!

Warm wishes.

The Progressive Sports Team www.progressive-sports.co.uk Tel: 01889 343120